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From: Costin, Loretta 
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2011 4:45 PM 
Subject: New Florida GED web address (time-sensitive) 

Importance: High 

Statewide E-mail to:  	Adult Education Directors (district and college); District Career and Technical Education 
Directors, Technical Center Directors, , and Florida College Occupational Deans 

Colleagues, 

In an effort to improve access to important information about GED testing, the Florida Department of 
Education is moving all GED Testing information to the following web address: 

http://ged.fldoe.org 

The web addresses for all pages in this web site have changed. Due to some other changes, a 
redirect from the old address may not work for any links that you may have on your own web pages to 
these documents. 

The page requested most commonly is the duplicate transcript/diploma page.  The new page for 
transcript or diploma requests will be the following:   http://ged.fldoe.org/diploma.asp. If you have a 
link directly to our request form, the new address will be:  
http://ged.fldoe.org/pdf/GEDtranscriptRequest.pdf. 

If you have local links to these pages, please make sure they are updated no later than January 24,  
2011. We will be switching to the new site on that date. 

Please e-mail Diane Vaccari at Diane.Vaccari@fldoe.org, if you have any questions. 

Thank you. 

Loretta 

Loretta Costin 
Chancellor 
Division of Career and Adult Education 
Florida Department of Education 
325 West Gaines Street, Suite 734 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0400 

E-mail: loretta.costin@fldoe.org 
Telephone:  (850) 245-9463 
FAX: (850) 245-9065 
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